
41. The story of the Aboothiadis 
 

Appoothiadigal was one of the sixty-three 
Nayanmars. He originated in 
Antanarakulam in Tingalore in the 
Cholawala country. Arundhathiya was 
married to the chaste Anangan and was 
leading a happy household. Hospitality 
was his hallmark. Some people appeared. 
He showed great love in the upper place 

called Tirunavukarasunayanar. He 
inscribed the name of Thirunavukkarasar 
on all the charitable roads he made. He 
also named his children Thirunavukarasu. 
Even when one of his children died, he 
started feasting on it as an object. He 
made the world well aware of the fact 

that one's life should be kept at home 
and one's life should be for the purpose 
of appreciating the guests and helping 
them. Thirunavukarasar's praise and 
hospitality made him a home. "Utanalan 
was standing in Tavamdi, Analan 
Oonpunala Atanala Nukharvun Tirunauk 
Karachenumor Sota Neluthiung said that 
he was suffering and got a big faith 

called Aboothi. 
(Nalvar Naanmani Maalai) 
 
(hospitality) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


